
 

 

AS/jaj 
 
 
September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we approach the end of the summer holidays I write to you with some important 
information regarding the start of the new academic year. 
 
Pupils will return to the academy on a staggered basis starting from the 
5th September.  Please see below the return date for each Year group:- 
 

Tuesday 5th September 2023  Year 7, Year 11 and Year 12 

Wednesday 6th September 2023 All Year Groups 

 
A reminder that school will be open for Breakfast Club from 7.45am each day. 
 
All pupils must be on the academy site no later than 8.30am via the Leamore Lane 
entrance as Form period starts prompt at 8.40am.  Any pupil that displays poor 
punctuality will be sanctioned accordingly. 
 
Our academy website plays a pivotal part in communication with parents, please see 
the link below that will take you directly to the website. 
www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk  
 
We have introduced a new form of parent communication called ‘Weduc Reach More 
Parents’.  Please ensure that you download the Weduc App to ensure you maximise 
all the benefits of our new communication platform. 
 
If you have any queries regarding your child’s education, please e-mail 
postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk  
 
All pupils must be in the correct uniform and fully equipped with a A4 size bag 
containing stationery. 
 
I look forward to welcoming all of our pupils back where we will strive ‘to be the 
best we can be’ each and every day. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
A Seager 
Headteacher 

http://www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk/
mailto:postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk

